Mr Wastle

AIDS

Since my earlier minute on this subject today I have been informed by Dr McClelland that the leaflet prepared by the Edinburgh RTC in consultation with the SHRG (ie the version we saw at yesterday's RTD meeting) has commenced circulation through the SHRG network. This appears to have arisen through some misunderstanding between SHRG and Edinburgh RTC but at least it would seem to demonstrate the acceptability of that particular presentation to this particular minority group.

It therefore looks as though, do facto, we are about to reach a situation in which there will be two slightly different leaflets.

Dr McClelland also mentioned that a liaison group between the Edinburgh RTC and SHRG involving Dr McMillan (the Genito-Urinary Specialist) is being set up, partially with a view to research. Dr McClelland wondered if the Department should be represented on this group but I said that it was unlikely that we would wish to be involved at this stage.

PP J. Reid

A E BELL 15 June 1983

Room 25 SAH

Discurred recent (of the 10)

described in the State of t